
  

 

 

Circular No. AUS/79/19-20       20th January, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

DSIB School Inspection 

It is a pleasure to announce that AUS has been notified that our annual school inspection will be 

conducted next week, from Monday 27th January till Thursday 30th January. We see it as an 

opportunity to showcase the results of a lot of hard work that has happened across the school 

since the previous inspection.  

 

Please support us to observe the special request from the Dubai School Inspection Bureau (DSIB) 

for parents to complete an online Parent Survey prior to the inspection. Log onto the following 

link to complete the survey and make sure to select Arab Unity School before starting the 

survey: https://www.khda.gov.ae/Parents/Survey/Index 

 

Any school trips or other activities will continue as planned and the school program will not be 

affected before or during the inspection. Our students’ optimal learning will stay our focus! 

 

Please be vigilant to ensure that your children arrive at school on time and to collect them on 

time in the afternoons. 

 

Parent Teacher Meetings 

Our scheduled program will not be affected by the school inspection and the PTMs will continue 

on the dates and timings already shared: 

Sixth Form (Years 12-13): Monday 20th January from 2pm till 4pm 

High School (Years 7-11):  Wednesday 22nd January from 12pm till 4pm 

Primary School (Years 1-6):  Saturday 25th January from 8.30am till 1.40pm 

*Make sure to refer to each section’s newsletters or diary communication for more detailed 

information. 

 

Primary School Sports Days 

Primary School Sports Days will also not be affected by the school inspection and continue as 

planned: 

- Thursday 23rd January for Years 5-6 Girls 

- Sunday 26th January for Years 5-6 Boys 

 

Thank you in advance for everyone’s support over the next two exiting weeks. 

May God bless AUS! 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Leonard Murphy  

Principal 

https://www.khda.gov.ae/Parents/Survey/Index

